
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
NEVADA IRRIGATION DISTRICT  

 
 

ENGINEERING COMMITTEE 
 

1036 W. Main Street 
Grass Valley, California 95945 

  
  
The regular meeting of the Engineering Committee of the Nevada 
Irrigation District scheduled for September 8, 2020, has been cancelled. 
The next regular meeting of the Engineering Committee meeting will be 
held October 13, 2020, at 9:00 a.m. 
   
   
Posted:  September 8, 2020 

  
 
c: Ricki Heck, Director, Division I 

Chris Bierwagen, Director, Division II  
Scott Miller, Director, Division III 
Laura Peters, Director, Division IV 
Nick Wilcox, Director, Division V 
Managers 


